
It’s been an exciting month for us! For starters, this is our very first prayer letter! At the
beginning of January, Nikayla and I became official missionaries with World Wide New
Testament Baptist Missions. It has been amazing to see how God has led us thus far. We are
learning so many new things about missionary life and gearing up for a full year of deputation
ministry ahead. The Lord has blessed us with several meetings on our calendar already! 

At the end of the month, we visited Ambassador Baptist College and were able to speak with
students about taking a missions trip (We may or may not have bribed them with donuts, but
hey, it worked!). Our team going to Grenada in March is at max capacity, our Scotland team is
growing, and many students at ABC expressed interest in coming with us to NYC in the fall.
Exciting things are ahead!

We are sure of God’s call on our lives to lead the See The Harvest ministry of WWNTBM,
which comforts us during this step of faith and major life change. In February, we will film our
presentation video and premier it at our sending church during their missions conference. The
Lord’s placed people in our lives to help us along the way, as one of our friends from college is
helping us film the video. It will cost around $500, so please pray God will supply this need.
There are a lot things that go into preparing for deputation, more than I expected! However,
God’s been good to us; and, we are thankful for the prayers and support already received. May
God bless you for your intercession on our behalf as we can’t do this ministry without you.

Dear Praying Friends,

For His Glory,

Cody Carden
See The Harvest Director
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